TILDEN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

Tuesday, January 21, 2014 Special Meeting

The Tilden Township Board of Supervisors met in the Township Municipal Building with the following present: Supervisors Gene Schappell and Fred Herman, Township Secretary, Cheryl Haus and employees William McEllroy and Dennis Schwoyer.

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Gene Schappell, at 3:35 P.M.

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION

The purpose of the meeting was to appoint a Supervisor to fill the vacancy on the Board.

Six residents were interviewed by Chairman Gene Schappell and Vice Chairman Fred Herman @ public meetings on January 9, 2014, January 11, 2014 and January 15, 2014.

A motion was made by Gene Schappell to appoint Carl Spatz, Jr. as Supervisor for a 2 year term. The motion failed for lack of a second.

A motion was made by Fred Herman to appoint Troy Hatt as Supervisor for a 2 year term. The motion failed for lack of a second.

A motion was made by Fred Herman to appoint Christopher Forte as Supervisor for a 2 year term. The motion failed for lack of a second.

A motion was made by Gene Schappell to appoint Carl Spatz, Jr. for the term of 2014 and 2015. Fred Herman seconded the motion. Upon roll call, Schappell and Herman voted yes.

ADJOURNMENT

A motion was made by Gene Schappell and seconded by Fred Herman to adjourn the meeting at $4\!:\!03$ P.M. Upon roll call, Schappell and Herman voted yes.

ATTEST:

Cheryl A. Haus Secretary